
6. THE ORBITER: RATIONALISATION OF
GREERS ROAD BUS STOPS RR 10996

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Andrew Hensley

Corporate Plan Output:   Signals, Signs and Shelters

The Committee appointed a subcommittee to review the recommendation to
install a new bus stop for the orbiter route at 405/407 Greers Road.  The
Subcommittee visited the site on Tuesday 23 November 1999.

Although the subcommittee had not met since the site inspection other
members of the Committee had visited the site with subcommittee
members.  The Area Traffic Engineer confirmed that the other sites
(409 Greers Road and 401 Greers Road) considered by the Committee
members could not be recommended due to issues of traffic safety and the
difficulty drivers of buses would encounter entering the turning lane.  It was
the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board’s recommendation that a bus
stop be installed at 405 Greers Road.

The Committee whilst supporting the recommendation requested that staff
consult with residents to do anything possible to alleviate any
inconveniences which may occur from the siting of the stop.

Recommendation: That a bus stop be installed on the western side of Greers
Road commencing at a point 22 metres from its
intersection with Eastling Street and extending in a
southerly direction for a distance of 18 metres
(405/407 Greers Road).


